
      Indian river photo Club newsletter November 2024 
 

 

  Hello Members 
 The Indian River Photo Club has had a great fall 
season. Our members who are snowbirds will be 
arriving back south soon, and we will be happy to 
see them attending our monthly meetings.  

         Yearly dues are $35 and will be due by January 1st, 2025. Kathie 
Phillips “treasurer” will be collecting the dues, if paying by check please 
make it out to Indian river photo club. You can also pay at the next 
meeting monthly meeting. 
        I would like to take this time to thank all members who attend our 
monthly meeting, you are why we continue this club!! 
Thank you to Christine Wickham for supplying the snacks and 
decorations for the Oct Meeting, it looked Halloween festive and was 
enjoyed by all!! 
         Thank you to guest speaker Ted Stolar who gave a well-informed 
and an in-depth presentation on “History conflict between 
photography and art” 
December 5th is our annual BPOY party, if you haven’t signed up to 
attend. Please contact Etta Ocker to let her know how many will attend 
with you if you plan to bring someone, and what potluck dinner dish 
you will be bringing. It is important that you make sure to go over the 
photo contest guidelines when entering your photos.  
ettaocker@gmail.com 

ettaocker@gmail.com


I look forward to seeing everyone next month, but until then Keep your 
camera ready, your flash cards empty and your batteries charged 
Billy Ocker, IRPC president  



 



 

October’s 2024 Winners Theme “Spooky” 
Class A Color Print 
 

Arlene Willnow “Evil Jester” 1st Place 

Gary Schwendner “Ghoulish Possessions” 2nd Place 

Mike Stewart “Ghost Vaults” 3rd Place 

Kim Hunt “Devilish Desires” HM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class A Monochrome Print 
 

Kathie Phillips “Creepy Count Dracula” 1st Place 

Mike Stewart “Forgotten” 2nd Place 

Gary Schwendner “See No Evil” 3rd Place 

Kim Hunt “000666 Electrocution” HM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Class A Special Technique Print 
 

Mike Stewart “Werewolf” 1st Place 

Gary Schwendner “Horror on the Hudson” 2nd Place 

Kim Hunt “Vampire Girl” 3rd Place 

Arlene Willnow “Ghoulish Pumpkins” HM 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class A Color Print 
 

 

 

 

 

Arlene Willnow  

“Evil Jester”  

1st Place 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

Gary Schwendner  

“Ghoulish Possessions”  

2nd Place 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mike Stewart  

“Ghost Vaults”  

3rd Place 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Hunt  

“Devilish Desire” 

HM 

 



 

Class A Monochrome Print 

 

 

Kathie Phillips  

“Creepy Count Dracula”  

1st Place 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mike Stewart  

“Forgotten”  

2nd Place 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Hunt  

“000666 Electrocution”  

3rd Place 

 

 
 



 

Gary Schwendner  

“See No Evil”  

HM 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class A Special Technique Print 
 

 

 

 

 

Mike Stewart  

“Werewolf”  

1st Place 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Gary Schwendner  

“Horror on the Hudson”  

2nd Place 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Hunt  

“Vampire Girl”  

3rd Place 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Arlene Willnow 

 “Ghoulish Pumpkins”  

HM 

 



Class Digital Color 
 

Kathie Phillips “Spooky Count Dracula” 1st Place 

Mike Stewart “USPIPE” 2nd Place 

Ben D’Andrea “Coming for You” 3rd Place 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kathie Phillips  

“Spooky Count Dracula”  

1st Place 

 

 

 

 

 



Mike Stewart  

“USPIPE”  

2nd Place 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ben D’Andrea  

“Coming for You”  

3rd Place 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Digital Monochrome 
Billy Ocker “Spooky Clown” 1st Place 

Gary Schwendner “Don’t Look Behind You” 2nd Place 

Christine Wickham “Cattle King, Tucumcari, NM” 3rd Place 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Billy Ocker  

“Spooky Clown”  

1st Place 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gary Schwendner  

“Don’t Look Behind You”  

2nd Place 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christine Wickham  

“Cattle King, Tucumcari, NM”  

3rd Place 

 
 



Class Digital Manipulated 
 

Billy Ocker “My Dark Side” 1st Place 

Gary Schwendner “Grim Reaper in the Woods” 2nd Place 

Kim Hunt “Spooky Skeleton” 3rd Place 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Billy Ocker  

“My Dark Side”  

1st Place 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Gary Schwendner  

“Grim Reaper in the 

Woods”  

2nd Place 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Hunt  

“Spooky Skeleton”  

3rd Place 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WWW.INDIANRIVERPHOTOCLUB.ORG 
 

 

http://www.indianriverphotoclub.org/


 



 



Next Club Meeting is on December 5 at 

6:00pm 
Board of Directors for 2024 

Billy Ocker, President 

Ben D’Andrea, Vice-President 

Tom Doyle, Secretary  

Kathie Phillips, Treasure 

Bobbi Whitlam, Director 

Etta Ocker, Director 
 


